Hello Parents / Guardians;

Parent Council is looking for volunteers to head our Entertainment & Hot Lunch Committee’s for next school year.
If you are interested in volunteering your time please contact Jennifer Pinnell @ 403-527-4265 or email:
jenpinneli@me.com

Entertainment Committee

In years past we have typically held 2 dances and 2 movies nights during the school year.
Some of the duties include {but not limited to):

- Dispersing volunteer forms to the classrooms asking for parent volunteers to help with
admission table, concession, 50/50 table, set up and clean up
- Booking of DJ for school dances

The dance and movie nights have been a good source of revenue for our Parent Council, without volunteers on
the entertainment committee we will not be gble to host family event nights for the upcoming school year. Your
help is greatly appreciated.

Hot Lunch / Snack Committee

Parent Council is also looking for volunteers to help with the handing out of the Hot Lunch & Snack during our pre-
scheduled lunch days for the next school year. This past year we have used the online ordering system (Munch-A-
Lunch) and it has proven to be a great success. Our current volunteers are unfortunately unable to donate their
time for the next school year. If this is something you would be interested in please contact Jennifer Pinnell @
403-527-4265 or email: jenpinnell@me.com

Some of the duties include (but not limited to}):

- Creating menus for the snack and lunch days

- Contacting various suppliers within the City to arrange for lunch or snack to be delivered
- Confirming the order once it has been delivered to the school

- Organizing the supplier order to the individual orders and delivering to the classrooms

Typically from the time the order is delivered to the school and delivering to the classrooms the amount of time
required would be 1.5 hours.

Without volunteers for the Hot Lunch / Snack Committee we will not be able to continue with our Hot Lunch
Program for the upcoming school year.

Lastly, one of the gogls for parent council is to have parent representative from each class that would be able to
attend the monthly meetings and relay any information back to the parents / quardians in your child’s class.

We would like to encourage all parents / quardians to attend our monthly Parent Council Meetings on the first
Monday of every month @ 6:00pm in the library,

We are super excited to meet and work with you all in September.

Thank you for your time; MTS Parent Council.



